
A gift to Sandusky High School from the Class of 1965 given 
in honor of the legacy of SPIRIT from STREAKY BEAR. 

This plaque will now join the many other SHS honors            
displayed in the Athletic Hallway outside the high school gym. 



An idea doesn’t become a vision… nor does a vision become a 

tradition… without many people working together! 

 

Classmate:___________________________________________________________________  

                          First Name               Maiden Name if applicable              Last Name  

Email: _______________________________________ Cell Phone: ____________________  

Guest: ______________________________________________________________________  

                         First Name                            Last Name         Check box if also ‘65 Classmate 

5:00 PM—6:15 PM:  Pre-game gathering at Chet & Matt’s “Game Room”.  Pre- pur-
chased game tickets will  be distributed between 5—6 PM.  Plan time to enjoy a bite to eat ordering 
off menu or from their Pizza Buffet.   

6:30 PM—6:45 PM: Arrive at Strobel Field.  We will sit together as Classmates in a lower reserved 
section. 

7:00 PM: GAME TIME!  - “Go Blue Streaks!” 

DEDICATION: Prior to the end of the 1st Quarter Classmates will be directed to the track/field area in 
front of the stands for the Dedication.  Planning for newspaper coverage, so bring your smiles and 
Class of ‘65 SPIRIT 

 I will be planning to eat (your cost) at Chet & Matt’s and pick up my game tickets. 5 PM 

 I will NOT be eating at Chet & Matt’s but will come to Chet & Matt’s between 5 PM—6 PM to pick up my tickets. 

 I will need ______ game tickets @ $5 per person/presale. TOTAL DUE  

PRINT this Form and send with Check or Money Order to:  SHS CLASS OF 1965  

Attn: Bea Van Meter 535 Washington Avenue—Huron, Ohio  44839 

(if no printer available, use a blank paper to provide all information ) 

A bear mascot was just an idea, but our 1964-65 Varsity Cheerleaders had a vision.  That vision would never have become 
the tradition it is today without the rest of our Class of ‘65. Individually and collectively, we spread the Spirit of Streaky Bear 

through the support of our Senior student leaders, athletes, artists, Pep Club members, program sellers, pep rallies, band 
members, sign makers and more.  Since graduation we have continued to include Streaky in our Class Reunions and with  
financial support.  After 58 years it is inspiring to see Streaky’s spirit  alive and well at SHS.  The Class of ’65 takes great 

pride in honoring the tradition of Streaky Bear through our donation of a commemorative plaque plus                               
financial support towards the purchase of a new mascot head.   

We’d love to have a nice representation of class members at the Dedication in October.  Please consider joining us! 


